
 

 

UPDATE: Deputy Directors of Public Prosecution (DDPPs) 

and Chief Prosecutors - Application for Leave to Appeal 

set-down date 
 

Members have been informed that the employer applied for leave to appeal the judgement that was 

handed down by the Pretoria High Court in favour of the PSA and its members. Members were also  

previously informed that the application for leave to appeal was heard on 25 November 2019.  

 

The leave to appeal was granted by the Supreme Court of Appeal (SCA). The PSA received a set-down 

notice from the SCA and the matter will be heard on 23 August 2021. Parties will be informed closer to 

the set-down date if the matter will proceed virtually or if parties need to make oral arguments physical in 

court.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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